22 March 2004

PRESS RELEASE

Stubbings Farm Gates Smashed

Stubbings Farm, Stubbings gates were smashed open between the evening of Monday 7 March and Thursday 11 March 2004 for the second time in six months.  

A mechanical steel cutter was used to cut through the locks and chains to gain access to the farm.  The farmers, Rayner Brothers, are appealing to anyone who hears any strange noises or engines near Stubbings Farms at night to please telephone them immediately 07778 547542 in the strictest of confidence to report it.  The farmers will then telephone the police to ensure the culprits are caught in the act.  

Since the first incident, new locks and chains had been fitted however Colin Rayner, one of the partners of Rayner Brothers, said that what ever they do to the gates does not stop a determined person from trying to gain access to the farm.  Four wheel drive vehicles have already driven through gates at other farms in the Thames Valley. 

Rayner Brothers hopes that the local neighbours will help to keep an eye on the farm to prevent another reoccurrence of these incidents.

